Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting –April 17, 2017

Board meeting was called to order at 6:00PM by President, George Davis.  Board members present included: George Davis, Ginny Renda, Nick VanPatten, Steve Sarcone and Jon Shelness. Heather Carman sent the treasures report.  The meeting was posted and hosted at Wakonda Christian Church
Board minutes of March 20, 2017 were approve as written.
The Treasure’s report was approved as summited by Treasurer, Heather Carman Johnson 
The April General Meeting was discussed and reviewed. Concerns were raised regarding the overall questions of some attendee’s. The Board was split on the speaking guests’ availability for open questions. The Board has concerns regarding a few people having several questions and felt many people did not get a chance to ask their questions. This matter will be addressed before the next general meeting. 
Possible start time changes for Des Moines Schools were discussed and possible impact at Brody.  
Traffic flow during construction periods was a major topic along with completion dates.  Road conditions is a constant conversation.
Neighbors Night Out Picnic will be Tuesday August 1st.
 Conversation continued about housing developments in the area south of Park Ave. off of SW 56th.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A possible city council candidate forum was discussed with a September date.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00PM.
Respectfully submitted, 
Ginny Renda, Secretary of Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association  
         
